
You're Invited to Our Family Gathering! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming family gathering! 

Date: Saturday, June 15, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

Location: 123 Family Lane, Hometown, State 

Please join us for an afternoon of fun, food, and family bonding. We'll have activities for all 

ages! Bring your favorite dish to share and come ready to enjoy some quality time together. 

RSVP by June 1st to let us know if you can make it. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone! 

With love, 

The Smith Family 


